
Dear Editor,

Thanks to the reviewer (06006212) for reviewing my article (letter to the editor).

I have answered to critics below as well.

Regards;

Öner Özdemir, MD

Reviewer:

Thank you very much for letting me contribute to the scientific achievements of the authors'. I
understand the defects of the article by Riches JC and the points the authors addressed. Any
kind of scientific articles have their own limitations and drawbacks. Now as clinicians, what
we are expected to do is to reinforce the theory of the original investigations or point out the
significant distortion. Here, the authors' claims were sensible. But I did not personally see the
idea how to utilize these information in practical situation. On the other hand, the authors'
comments are important because Review articles have the critical role to update the whole
concept or management standard of the diseases. With this respect, adding these information
is of great essence to provide readers with more accurate information.

-My aim is to emphasize a couple of issues related to the effects of SARS-CoV-2 infection in
lymphoid malignancies. This letter will help to clarify some of these issues more in
haematological malignancy patients with COVID-19 disease.

-Also, I have revised the language in the manuscript text.


